
STAFF SENATE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

December 14th, 2021 Meeting Report 

 

The Staff Grievance Committee has received one grievance referral since the last full 

Senate meeting.  We are still in the early stages of putting together a hearing committee; the 

outcome of this grievance will be shared at the next full Senate meeting. 

 The Grievance Policy Review has not moved forward since the last full Senate meeting.  

A meeting between Mary Elizabeth Miles, Donna Ernst, PED Chair Virginia Hosono, and myself 

was scheduled for December 2nd, but had to be rescheduled due to last minute conflicts.  The 

meeting is now scheduled for Monday, January 17th. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jason Beare 


